
 

 

 

 

27th June 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming our new students and their families to The Bridge next week 
for our transition events.  

Transition Evening Wednesday 3rd July 5:00pm-6:30pm 

On Wednesday 3rd July you are invited to a special meeting to welcome our new Bridge students to The 
Hinckley School. You will have an opportunity to meet the Head Teacher, Mrs Hickman; the Director of the 
Bridge, and key members of The Bridge Team, including your child’s Form Tutor.  During the course of the 
evening you will learn more about what to expect in Year 7 and have the opportunity to ask any questions, so 
that you can be confident of a smooth transition. As a parting gift, all students will receive a Hinckley School 
tie on the evening. 

Please bring this letter with you on Wednesday so that we can guide you to the right tutor at the start of the 
evening.  
 

Transition Days 

The Transition Days for all Year 6 students joining us next year will be Thursday 4th of July and Friday 5th July, 
from 8.50am – 14.45pm. All students should attend wearing their current school uniform and bring a 
snack/packed lunch, water and a stocked pencil case.  

• On Thursday, students will need to arrive at the main gates no earlier than 8:40am. They will receive 
a warm welcome from staff upon their arrival and will be shown where to go for their welcome 
assembly, before being guided to The Bridge. Students will spend the day getting to know their Form 
Tutor and peers in their tutor group. They will participate in a carousel of fun activities linked to PRIDE 
and have the opportunity to meet the Bridge Team.  We are also delighted to announce that we will 
offer a free welcome lunch of a pasta bake followed by a tray bake for students who wish to sample 
our school dinners. Alternatively, if students wish they can bring a packed lunch. 
 

• On Friday, students will need to arrive at the main gates no earlier than 8:40am.  They will be guided 

by staff to The Bridge. Students will spend their first hour and with their tutor group, before taking 

part in two taster lessons. All students will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink on Friday. In 

addition, on Friday 5th July, we would like to invite parents and carers to attend a ‘Transition 

Celebration’ in our Main Hall to congratulate our new students on the wonderful start they have made 

in The Bridge. The event will start at 1:40pm and finish at 2:40pm. Please complete our online event 

form to book your seat. (Please note that due to capacity, spaces are limited to one adult per child.) 

To book your seat online please visit our website:  www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/transition  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On both days students will finish at 2:45pm ahead of the main school exit. Should you have any further 
questions regarding transition, The Bridge, or Summer School, please do not hesitate to get in touch - 
thebridge@thehinckleyschool.co.uk  

The Bridge Team and colleagues at The Hinckley School look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 3rd July. 

Yours faithfully, 

Carla James, 

Director of The Bridge  


